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Council Meeting

Tenders
T12999  Supply Seed, Chemical & Fertiliser 
Tenders close COB on Wednesday 26 June.

Further details may be obtained by visiting eProcure on 
Council’s website.

  Role Closing
Asset & Development Coordinator 24-Jun-2024
Community Engagement Advisor 24-Jun-2024
Strategic Planning O�  cer 24-Jun-2024
Assistant Planner 1-Jul-2024
Supervisor - Kerbside Collections 1-Jul-2024

Positions Vacant

For further information on these positions please visit 
https://www.wangaratta.vic.gov.au/Your-Council/Careers.

Synergy Youth Hub
Synergy Youth Hub is open for 12–17-year-olds on 
Monday afternoons from 3.30-5.30pm. Hang out or 
join the activities: 24 June: Personnel Group & FreeZa. 
29 Flanagan St, Wangaratta.

Local Shop Hop
Each month we are showcasing the cool, quirky, 
and unique shopping spots across our region. Until 
November 2024, residents and visitors alike are invited 
to explore charming townships for a chance to win 
some awesome prizes. Make a purchase at participating 
businesses, scan the QR code at point of purchase, and 
you’re in! This month we are highlighting Eldorado.

Wangaratta Art Gallery 
School Holiday Workshop -
Pet Accessories
Join us this school holiday to create a unique accessory for your 
furry friend. In this workshop you will be designing and creating 
accessories that perfectly match your pet’s personality and 
style, and help you bring your creative visions to life. Friday 5 & 
12 July, 10am - 12pm. To fi nd out more and book your place 
visit the Gallery’s website www.wangarattaartgallery.com.au

Notice for Public Consultation 
Location   246 Old Hume Highway (now named Outcrop Road) 
Proposal  Council is proposing to formalise a road deviation 

at land known as 246 Old Hume Highway (now 
named Outcrop Road). The proposal arises out 
of a subdivision of land at 184 Old Hume Highway 
granted under Planning permit – PlnApp18/160 and 
undertaken in stages.

The proposal can be viewed on our website www.wangaratta.
vic.gov.au/Your-Council/Public-Notices. Any person who may 
be a� ected by the proposal may object or make a submission 
(in writing). For more information, please contact the Town 
Planning Unit on 03 5722 0888. 
Submissions due COB Friday 5 July.

Road Naming proposal: 
Wangaratta Cemetery – 
233 Tone Road Wangaratta
Council is proposing to name several roads associated with 
the Wangaratta Cemetery. Council is conducting community 
consultation on the proposed names “Augustine Boulevard”, 
“Pampas Boulevard”, “Fescue Way”, “Poa Drive”, “Bermuda 
Drive” and “Napier Circuit” as part of the o�  cial naming rules for 
places in Victoria. 
Submissions can be made via email: planningmail@wangaratta.
vic.gov.au; mail :PO Box 238, Wangaratta VIC 3676; or in person: 
Planning and Building customer service counter, Wangaratta 
Government Centre. Please include "Road Naming proposal: 
Wangaratta Cemetery – 233 Tone Road Wangaratta” in the 
subject line of your correspondence. For further information, 
please contact (03) 5722 8121 or visit our website: 
www.wangaratta.vic.gov.au/Your-Council/Public-notices
Submissions due COB Friday 5 July.

Community Grants Now Open
The annual Community Grants Program is now open! The 
Program empowers organisations dedicated to making a 
positive impact within our community. 
Applications due COB Tuesday 2 July. 
Visit the Community Grants page of our website for more details.

Animal Registration Renewals
State legislation advises that animal registration renewals are 
now overdue. If you haven’t received your renewal notice in the 
mail (sent in March, reminders in May) please contact Customer 
Service to update your details. If you have been sent a notice 
for an animal no longer in your care or one that has deceased, 
please notify Customer Service to remove the animal from our 
register. Payment plans are available to those experiencing 
fi nancial di�  culty. Nonpayment will result in a fi ne.

The next Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held on Tuesday 
25 June at 3pm in Council Chambers at the Wangaratta 
Government Centre. Questions may be asked by those in 
attendance and can also be submitted before 10am on the 
day of the meeting by emailing council@wangaratta.vic.gov.
au. An agenda will be available on Council’s website www.
wangaratta.vic.gov.au/agendas. For those unable to attend, 
the meeting can be viewed live online or as a recording, via 
Council’s YouTube channel. www.wangaratta.vic.gov.au/Your-
Council/Council-meetings/Council-meeting-videos 

Application for approval of a 
Development Plan
 - Wangaratta North West Growth Areas – Precinct 5, 
incorporating land known as 145 Lindner Road (Lot 1 
PS424546 Vol 10444 Fol 722 and Lot 2 PS424546
Lindner Road (Vol 10444 Fol 723).
The plans and principle supporting documentation associated 
with the Development Plan proposal are available for viewing on 
Council’s website.  Further documents are available upon request. 
Interested and a� ected parties are invited to make comment 
for consideration during the assessment. Submissions must 
be made in writing (email: planningmail@wangaratta.vic.gov.
au or post: PO Box 238 Wangaratta Vic 3676), please include 
reference to ‘Precinct 5 Development Plan’.   
For further information please contact the Planning Department 
on 03 5722 0888 or via planningmail@wangaratta.vic.gov.au. 
Submissions due COB Friday 28 June.


